
 

                                    Division of Developmental Disabilities Services                                                           

 

Please join The Division of Developmental Disabilities Services (DDDS) and The 

Columbus Organization for a  

Delaware DDDS Family Virtual Update on COVID-19 

Saturday April 18th 10:00am-10:30am 

Hear from DDDS Director of Community Services Cory Ellen Nourie, DDDS Manager of Family 

Engagement Jennifer Tozer, and The Columbus Organization’s State Executive Director Shenika Kirby 

about what we are doing to support DDDS recipients and their families during  COVID-19. 

There will be an opportunity to type questions into the Q&A box.  Due to the public nature of this 

meeting and HIPAA privacy rules, no questions about an individual situation will be able to be answered.   

Please email your questions in advance to Jennifer.tozer@delaware.gov so we can try to answer them 

during our comments.   If you call into the meeting, you will not have a way to type questions into the   

Q&A box, so please email your questions ahead of time.  We will do our best to address your questions 

in the time allotted.   

 

TO JOIN, please click on the link  https://ddds.zoom.us/s/228658431   

or Call (888) 788-0099  or (877) 853-5247 

WEBINAR ID: 228 658 431 

 

We look forward to “seeing” you on Saturday morning! 
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